
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Year 5 Newsletter 

A massive welcome to 
Year 5! 
 
Although it has been a 
little different coming 
back this September, we 
still have lots of 
exciting activities 
planned for this term. 
 
The Year 5 team have 
been really impressed 
with the way you have 
settled in to the new 
routines and 
expectations. You have 
thrown yourselves into 
new challenges and 
embraced the step up to 
Year 5. 
 
Our topic this term is 
Bristol. We are looking 
at the history of our 
city and some main 
events from it’s past. It 

also links nicely to our 
text that is set locally. 
 
We have kicked off the 
Year with a pirate 
adventure in our text 
for this term – Treasure 
Island.  
 
We have planned our 
own pirate narratives 
and cannot wait to 
read the unfolding 
action. 
 
In maths we have 
started by recapping 
place value and are 
now moving on to 
looking at addition and 
subtraction. 
 
Science this term is all 
about separating 
mixtures and we have 
already started to 
demonstrate some 
exciting experiments.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Treasure Island 

 

Days to remember: 
 

Please feel free 
to book a phone 
appointment with 
us through the 
office if you 
have any 
questions or 
concerns. You 
can also 
communicate 
through the 
reading record 
books at any 

point. 

Miss Wiltshire & 

Mrs Peasey 

Spellings and TTRS 

Once again this year, we 

will be using Times Table 

Rock stars to practice our 

tables. you have written 

your log on in the back 

of your reading records. 

 

Unfortunately, we are 

unable to use this 

programme during school 

hours but are expecting 

the children to continue 

practising at home.  

 

 

 

Spellings will be tested 

each Friday and your 

child will receive a new 

set of spellings each week 

on the same day. Please 

support them by 

practicing these as much 

as possible at home. 

 

Inside PE Monday 

Outside 
PE 

Friday  

PE kit  

Spellings 

will be 
given out 

to  
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Term 1 

Scan here to 
watch an 

animation of 
the story:  

 

Just a reminder that 
on PE days children 
need to be wearing 
their school PE kit 
(no bright colours 
please). 
 
As the days get 
colder, it may be a 
good idea to opt for 
joggers and a warm 
jumper as these will 
be worn all day 
including break and 
lunch. 


